
  

 CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

                              January 11, 2021 

 

COMMUNICATION   
 For the month of January, Rynn Van Cleave and Will Rogers, first grade and Rubie 

 Geider, third grade, were the recipient of the Superintendent’s Award in recognition of 

 their outstanding personal accomplishments.   

 

 Discussed district re-opening plans. Superintendent Gardner reported that Linn County 

 COVID numbers have decreased over the past weeks but the district would not have 

 liability insurance, at this time, if we were to open. The district is waiting until the 

 January 19th new state guidance to be issued before making its re-opening decisions.  

 Superintendent Gardner met, along with other superintendents, with the Linn County 

 Department of Health to discuss the COVID vaccine distribution.  The intent is that 

 education workers will be next in line, after first responders, to receive the vaccine. If 

 the board, staff and community wished to help advocate the re-opening of schools and 

 getting the vaccine out NOW to please contact the Oregon Health Authority and local 

 legislators.    
  

BOARD ACTION 
 Acknowledge receipt of community emails.  

 Approved meeting minutes of the December Regular Board Meeting. 

 Adopt Board Policies; Board Policies JB, Equal Education Opportunities; JHH, Student 

Suicide Prevention; JFCM, Threats of Violence; GBN/GBA, Sexual Harassment; GBN-

AR(1), Sexual Harassment Complaint Procedure and GBN-AR(2), Federal Law (Title 

IX) Sexual Harassment Complaint Procedure. 

 Acknowledge as first reading; Board Policies GBL, Personal Records; GBLA, Disclosure 

of Information; IGBAH-AR, Special Education-Evaluation and Eligibility Procedures; 

JECB and JECB-AR, Admission of Non-Resident Students; BBR, Board Member 

Standards of Conduct and BBAA, Individual Board Member’s Authority and 

Responsibilities 

 

 

NEXT BOARD WORK SESSION (VIRTUAL) 

JANUARY 25, 2021 – 6:00 P.M. 

 TOPIC: Board Operating Agreement  

 

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING  

FEBRUARY 8, 2021 – 6:30 P.M.  


